
   

 

             
 

               Sunday, May 27th, 2018 
            Solemnity of the Holy Trinity     
     7:30 AM Harmonia Choir Warm Up  
     8:00 AM Holy Mass  
                                   Lector: Suzanne Bett 
   10:30 AM Harmonia Choir Warm Up  
   11:00 AM Holy Mass 
                                 Lector: Kathy Bienias    
   
 
Flowers at the Main Altar are given to the 
Glory of God and in Loving Memory of All 

who served and continue to serve the 
United States of America.  All gave some… 

some gave all. 
             
 

    
 
                

       Monday, May 28th /Memorial Day   
            Augustine of Canterbury, Bp.    
 10:00 AM +Memorial Day Mass at Holy Mother 
                  of the Rosary Cemetery  

 11:30 AM No Bingo  
 
               Tuesday, 29th   
           Cyril of Caesarea, M.  
   8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
  
              Wednesday, May 30th   
            Desiderius, Bp., M.    
   8:00 AM +Regina Kosek,  
                 By Mary and Paul Kosek  
  

              Thursday, May 31st  
                 Petronilla, V. 
    8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
  10:00 AM Seniors Meeting/ Salad Luncheon  
  11:30 AM May Devotions  
                          
                Friday, June 1st  
            Pamphilus & Companions, M.    
    8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
  
              Saturday, June 2nd      
                      Erasumus, Bp., M.        
    8:00 AM +Mary Ann Kaminski (B.D.),  
                   By Daughter Irene Ziemianski  
    5:00 PM Holy Mass (Summer Mass Schedule) 
                              Lector: Beverly Basinski   
 
 



             Sunday, June 3rd, 2018 
             Corpus Christi Sunday  
 9:00 AM Service of Worship & Holy Communion   
                             Lector: Michael Pokriki  
 
 

         MEMORIAL DAY MASS 
Mass will be held at the Cemetery 
on Dale Road, Monday, May 28th 

at 10:00 AM. Please come and honor 
our departed veterans and family members at the 
parish cemetery. If inclement weather threatens, 
call Bishop John at 724-678-1066 to confirm the 
location.   
   

   
   REMINDER:    SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE  

Our summer mass schedule begins next 
weekend - June 2nd Saturday/June 3rd 

Sunday. Mass times: 5:00 PM Saturday 
and 9:00 AM Sunday. 
 

 Remember to Like Us on FB and check out our 
website at www.holymotheroftherosary.org.  
 

 

     JUNE PARISH COMMITTEE COUNTERS 
        8:00 AM  Gerald Ruszala & Dave Bett  
      11:00 AM  Beverly Basinski & Frank Russo   
                  
 
                                          

  
         STW #55                      $191.00 
         Brown #52   -           $1,000.00 
         Bonus Ball                           -0- 

         Queen of Hearts -    $1,396.00        

 
 

HOLY TRINITY FOOD PANTRY 
THANKS YOU!  

Thank you for your generous gift 
and your support of our mission. 
Without you we could not serve those most in 
need.                   Trinity Pantry Board Members 
          

     BANNS OF MARRIAGE    
1st and 2nd Banns of Marriage are announced     
between Matthew Maciejewski and Kristen 
Goeller.  The Wedding date is Friday, June 15, 
2018.   
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER   
OUR AILING BROTHERS AND  

SISTERS 
Lord, look upon our friends and family 

with the eyes of your mercy and let Your healing 
hand rest upon them, restoring them to       
wholeness & strength for service in Your          
Kingdom. 
 

Celia Nowak, Christine DiFonzo, Audrey Zygmunt, 
Larry and Lucy Kowalski, Barbara Berger-Hill,    
Eleanor Bork, Jacqueline Isgro, Dorothy Ciemny, 
Carolyn Parisi, Leo Majchrzak, Greg  Berger, John  
Malthaner, Joseph Ratke, Norman Gaca, John  
Kamholz,   Stella Jasiura, Dona Sobotka, Colleen 
Crane,  Jean  Salzman, Ed Miller  
 

Dorothy Ciemny – Brothers of Mercy, 10570 
Bergtold Rd., Rm # 413W, Clarence, NY14031 
Eleanor Bork – Home, Jacqueline Isgro – 
Home, Barbara Berger-Hill – Home  
 
 

  THE CATHEDRAL YOUTH   
          THANKS YOU 
May all be blessed who made 
baked goods and those who       

supported our bake sale at the last Fish Fry.  
Thanks to Grandma Delphine and Grandma Linda 
for monitoring the table. We made $325 and 
could not have done it without all of you!    
                    
 

     ANDERSON’S COUPON BOOKS  
 The youth group is selling books good for 
discounts on Andersons food and treats. 
Cost is $4 each. There are $70 worth of 
discounts in the book. Please help out by buying 
a book or two today! Makes a great gift. Thanks!  
 
 
 

http://www.holymotheroftherosary.org/


VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
We are once again offering a free 
Vacation Bible School program, 
which will be held from July 16 to 

July 19th from 6:30 to 8:30 PM.  VBS affords the       
children a chance to learn about God through bible 
stories & activities in a fun and memorable way.  Bring 
your children or grandchildren! A sign-up sheet is in 
the vestibule. Thank you. Fr. Gary Spencer                                                    
 
       FATHERS DAY CANDLE OFFERINGS  
In the vestibule you will find Father’s Day Candle      
offering forms. The form needs to be returned to Chris 
Giczkowski by June 3rd or included in your stewardship 
envelope.   
 

  FATHERS DAY BREAKFAST  
On Father’s Day, June 17th after 
the 9:00 AM Mass, the Cathedral 
Ladies Guild will be hosting a 
light father’s day breakfast in the 

parish  center. You will find the signup sheet in the 

church vestibule. 
 
        CLERGY APPRECIATION WEEKEND 
At the directive of the recent Supreme Council, the 1st 
weekend of June 1-3, 2018 has been   designated for 
this purpose. There is a letter in today’s bulletin with 
suggestions of ways to show appreciation.  
 
 
    NATIONAL YOUTH  CONVO   DRAWING 

As you know the National CONVO will 
be hosted by the Central Diocese on the 
campus of the University of Scranton on 
July 23-27th. There is a PRIZE 

DRAWING for (2) $500 VISA CARDS to help 
support the Youth Convo. The drawing will take 
place at Convo. Donation: $5.00 each or 3/$10.00. 
Tickets available in the parish office.  
 

 
       SPRING DANCE 

We would like to thank our hard 
working committee, parish family 
and friends of the Cathedral for 

making our Spring Dance a success! A special 
thank you to all parishioners who donated raffle  
prizes or momentary gifts, it was greatly             
appreciated and added so much to the fun!    
      Thank you so much! Tony & Anne Szpylman  
         

            2ND ANNUAL CAR CRUISE & BLESSING!    
Saturday, June 16th, 2018 from 10:00 AM to 

3:00 PM we will hold our second Car 
Cruise! Motorcycles welcome! Food will 
be available for purchase including: 
Chicken Fingers, Fries, Carrots and 

Celery, BBQ Burgers, Chips and Pickle. 
Eat - In or Take Out!  Will hold a 50/50 raffle! Cruise      
participants receive free coffee, doughnuts and 
goodie bags while they last. For more information, 
call   Sharon at 824-1980.    
 
      

A “BLUE MASS” 
SUNDAY –JUNE 24th IN HONOR OF 

OUR FIRST RESPONDERS 
As a parish, we greatly appreciate our first 

responders - who go above and beyond the call of 

duty to keep us safe and assist us in our times of 

need. With that being said, a “thank you” just doesn’t 

seem enough.  

In appreciation, we the parishioners of Holy Mother of 

the Rosary Cathedral have invited our first responders 

and their families to join us for a special                    

commemorative “Blue Mass,” in their honor. The 

mass will be held on June 24th, 2018 at 9:00 am.    

Following the “Blue Mass” we are proud to invite our 

first responders, their families along with our parish 

family to join us for a delicious breakfast.  

A show of representation from our parish family would 
speak volumes to these men and women in blue - who 
risk their lives for us on a daily basis. Let us show 
them our deep appreciation for their service with a 
warm welcome!  
 
There is a sign-up sheet in the church vestibule for 
those who would like to attend the mass/breakfast 
with a deadline of June 17th.  Also, if you wish to help 
on this special day, please call the parish office.                    
          Thank you, Mission & Evangelism Committee  

  

Nancy Pokriki 5/30, Tony Szpylman 5/30,   
   Ron Jennings 5/30,  Ava Engler 5/31, 

Eric Walters 6/1, Paul Kosek 6/3 
Wishes for “One Hundred Years” - Sto-lat! 

 



 


